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Patient Group Meeting – 01.08.2013
1. Chairman’s opening remarks:

Opening remarks were made by Ian Tulley, to get the meeting underway. Dr Steve Southward new partner introduced himself to the group and gave details of his past experience.
2. Attendance and Apologies:

Attendees:



Apologies:

Cooper, Robert

            Green, Pam 
Pearch, Alan
                                                     
Welton, Mahmud
Triggs, Roger 
Tulley, Ian
Bryan-Brown, Pauline

Pearch, Linda

Dr Steve Southward

3. Minutes of meeting held on 16.05.2013:

These minutes were agreed as a true record of the May meeting and were signed off by Ian Tulley as the Chairperson.

4. Eastbourne CCG meeting to the General Public:

Mahmud reported back on this event and mentioned that most of the meeting was under taken by splitting up into small discussion groups. With each group covering a different topic and having one of the CCG board members to facilitate.
5. PPG Clinics at Princes Park
Following on from the ‘National PPG Awareness Week’ it was agreed that holding a regular monthly PPG clinic in surgery would increase the profile of the group. Suggested areas to cover at these clinics would be;

111 service

On-line-booking

Ideas to improve the surgery service

Dates need to now be fixed. 
 6. Feedback from previous Action Points:

Action plan with other Eastbourne PPG groups:

Graham Hunt had been approached by another PPG from Green Street Surgery about the setting up of a Town based PPG, with each surgery providing a member. The major topic for discussion would be the changing face of the NHS. Feedback here seemed again positive the only issue being the mechanics of setting up such a group. Still no progress has been made with the setting up of this new group, will be chased up again. Action Graham Hunt. 
Doctor time leaflets:

It was suggested that with the recent changes made to the doctor clinic times, whether a small leaflet listing when each doctor is in surgery would be useful? No progress to date, but a draft copy to be constructed by the next PPG meeting. Action Graham Hunt.  

Repeat Information at the Horder:
It was mentioned that in the Horder there was too much repeat information on the walls and that some information posted at Princes Park was missed at the Horder i.e recent materials on Breast Screening. Does not seem to have changed will be chased up. Action Graham Hunt

Disabled Parking:

An extra space has been added for disabled parking, with a further space under consideration.

9. AOB:

AAA screening in the over 65’s was discussed and agreed the information would be good posted onto the web. Action Graham Hunt
Possible new member, Mary Pearce, to attend a meeting in the near future. Action Graham Hunt 

Music often very loud in the reception area, could this level be reduced/changed. Action Graham Hunt
Date of next meeting: Thursday 7th November 2013 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 31st October.
Email:
grahamhunt@nhs.net 

Tel:
01323 744635
